From: Kearns, Dominick J. <dominick.kearns@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 5:43 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: HDS Recert 

 

Steve

I am back from another great training evolution. The trip complied with the City requirements. Thanks for your help. 

Dominick J. Kearns  

Dominick.Kearns@Chicagopolice.org
Chicago Police Bomb Squad

